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What is happening at Gauteng Emergency Medical 

Services (EMS)? 

 

Overlapping hours   

Members will recall that the PSA requested personal particulars to assist the EMS employees regarding 

the overlapping hours. The PSA received the particulars and submitted them to the attorneys for further 

handling. The matter is in the process of enrolment at the Labour Court.  

 

This matter is also being discussed at the Gauteng Provincial Department of Health Multilateral and at the 

Gauteng Public Health and Social Development Sectorial Bargaining Council (GPHSDSBC). The matter 

is at an advanced stage on both platforms. The PSA urges its members not to believe the misleading 

voice note circulating on WhatsApp about this matter being discussed at another platform. Members will 

be kept informed about further developments after the provincial chamber meeting which is scheduled to 

take place on 3 October 2024. 
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